
Weekly Donations... 

Thank you for the gold donations last week.  The winning class with the highest donations is PGL. 
Congratulations and well done. 

THIS WEEK—(2-6 March) The classroom donation for this week is Mother's Day gifts and pamper-
ing items.  Please bring to school during the week of 2-6 March. These items must be unopened and 
new.  Please take to your child's classroom and not to the office. Some ideas for gifts are:- 

 stationery,  

 toiletries,  

 tea cups,  

 new books,  

 Jewellery;  

 and perfume.  

All products must be in date.  Winning class with most number of items wins ice blocks! 

COFFEE on Monday?.. Selina from Creative Gifts is organising a Meet and Greet coffee 
morning on Monday 9 March at Gas Espresso after drop off.  There is no obligation to take on jobs for 
the fete.  Just an opportunity to meet other parents.  We'd really like to meet some Prep parents who 
are new to the school.  Selina will talk about easy ways parents can help.  

STALLS... Due to lack of conveners, our famous jam stall will not run this year.  We are seeking 
a parent who can coordinate the donation of home made jams and contact church groups and 
other organisations to provide jams, chutneys, relishes and pickles for the day.  Please contact Aman-
da and Claire on stalls@sherwoodschoolfete.com.au if you can assist.  If you can donate jams for the 
day, please also contact us using this email address.  We will be selling these as part of another stall.  

TOY STALL... This will run very differently this year. Toys will be donated the day before the 
fete. Any toys parents wish to donate should be cleaned and brought to school on Friday 8 May to be 
sorted and sold on Fete day. Small items need to be cleaned and placed in a zip lock bag. We will 
need helpers on Friday 8 May to sort the toys into price categories.  This is one of the children's fa-
vourite stalls. We also really need someone to coordinate a roster for this.  

We are also still requiring a tea room convener.  If you love high tea this stall could be for you! 

Any parent who is a business owner or has connections, please contact Alan on fundrais-
ing@sherwoodschoolfete.com.au to discuss ways you could help.  

Thanks 

 
Fete Committee 

NEXT MEETING…..tonight! 3 March 7pm in the staff room….every fortnight.  All welcome.  
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